
 

                                                                                               Thursday 19th September 2024 

‘Creative Morning’ 

Year 5 Transition Morning at Heron Hall 

Monday 30th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 5 have the wonderful opportunity to participate in an exciting morning at Heron Hall 
where they will experience the creative subjects in a setting that will prepare our children in 
their transition to secondary school.  
 
This event will take place within the school day and the children will be leaving from Enfield 
Heights Academy. Children should arrive at school at normal time, and we will travel by bus 
to and from Heron Hall. We aim to return before lunch. 
 
This event is run for all Year 5 children across the trust. Please do ask your child to tell you 
about what they did during the day and pictures of the day will be shown in our Curriculum 
Newsletter. 
 
Please give your permissions on Arbor.  
  
Details are as follows:-  
 
Date:   Monday 30th September 2024 

Time:  9:30am – 11.30pm 

Place:   Heron Hall Academy 
 
Travel:  Children will take the bus to and from Heron Hall.  
 
Cost:  No cost   
 
Lunch:  Normal in school lunch arrangements. We will be back in time for regular 

lunch time. 
 
Clothes: School uniform   
                       
Any queries or questions please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Brown and Mr Venn 


